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[DOCUMENT NO. 06829-2025' 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Thursday, July 24, 2025 11:45 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: FPL Client on Rate Increase 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Thursday, July 24, 2025 8:32 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: FPL Client on Rate Increase 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Vinod Sagrani <vsagrani79@vahoo.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 23, 2025 1:54 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL Client on Rate Increase 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Hello my name is Vinod Sagrani and I am a current client of Florida Power and Light (FPL). I have been with FPL for my 
residential home power for many years. The power is always been reliable with minimal interruptions. I enjoy using the 
APP to get updates when power is down and also to see my usage. Generally not in favor of any rate increases but 
understand sometimes it is needed for updates and upgrading equipment. Would like to see any increases be used solely 
for strengthening power lines and reliability. Also I’m a supporter for seeking alternative energy to ensure minimal power 
outages. 
Sincerely 
Vinod Sagrani 

Sent from Vinod’s iPhone 
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